
WADSA Swimming Championships TOMORROW Saturday 13th August
This is a reminder that WADSA swimming championships are on tomorrow at HBF stadium.  Due to many Superfins attending this event regular TRAINING TOMORROW (13TH August) IS CANCELLED.  All swimmers are to be at the pool at 11am for warmups with competition starting at 12 noon. Good Luck to you all and enjoy  
WADSA Holiday Program
WADSA is holding 2 days of activites specifically for Superfins during the September/October school holidays. The sessions are on 

TUESDAY 27TH SEPTEMBER - nerf and remote control cars

THURSDAY 6TH OCTOBER –archery and multi sports (frisbee golf, skittles etc)

10am – 12 noon will be for 6 – 12 year olds

12.30pm – 2.30pm will be for 12 + yrs 

COST - $5 each
Siblings are very welcome and all activities are great fun and suited to all abilities
We already have a great number of Superfins attending and if you would like to go too please let Jan know asap  saundersbj@iinet.net.au 
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Quiz Night

Just a final reminder that our Music Quiz Night will be taking place on Saturday 20th August, 7pm for a 7.30pm start. BYO drinks/glasses and nibbles. Free tea/coffee/milo. Tickets are only $15 per adult and $10 for children 12 and under and are to be purchased on the night. So if you haven’t got any plans for this night, come on down, make up a table and join in the fun!! Thanks to all the families who have donated so far.                              Note of New Venue:  Banksia Room, Mt Claremont Community Centre, Montgomery Avenue Mt Claremont
Club Annual Awards Dinner Dance
Just a reminder to keep SATURDAY 26TH NOVEMBER free on your social calendar so you can attend our Annual Awards Dinner Dance at Royal Perth Golf club 
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Club Photo, Club Swim, AGM/Sausage Sizzle – SATURDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER
I know it’s going to be an early start to the morning, but hope everyone has been practising their lovely smiles for the camera for our bi-annual Club Photo to be held on Saturday 3rd September. This will be at 9.30AM SHARP on the grass area outside the front of challenge. Please sure you wear your black pants and your club shirt if you have one. Otherwise appropriate sports top and black pants.      After the photo head inside to our 3rd Club Swim         



          
Have you been watching much of the Olympics? Haven’t the Aussie’s been swimming extremely well over in Rio, and hopefully our Paralympians can follow suit too! Superfins are running a ‘Mini Olympics’ of our own, to coincide with the games. So if you have been inspired by the Games in Rio so far and are ready for some fun then come on down and join in the action! Attached is the club swim flyer, so if you are yet to fil this out please do so and hand to Kat NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY 17TH AUGUST. 
Following on from our club photo and immediately after our Club Swim (12/12.30PM) we will be having our AGM/Sausage Sizzle. The BBQ and AGM will be held at the City Beach Water Polo Clubrooms (straight outside the doors adjacent to the indoor 8-lane pool). For catering purposes please let us know how many people will be attending, also if there are any dietary requirements. Please make every effort to attend the AGM to show support for YOUR club.  

                   


Telethon
Telethon is going to be held over the weekend of the 15th and 16th October. Superfins are again one of this year’s beneficiaries. This means we will operate a booth over the entire weekend, showcasing to the public ‘who Superfins are, and what we incorporate into our programs’. The booth will be operational from 10am – 5pm both Saturday and Sunday, with set-up on the Friday. A roster will be coming out shortly. All we ask is that you fill out your name/s and which time slot/s you would prefer to work.
Group Bookings 
We organize many group bookings through the year to musicals/plays etc.  We have tickets available for the following all at Crown Theatre and all take Companion cards. Please contact Jan 0412 687 720 or email saundersb@iinet.net.au to reserve your tickets 

We Will Rock You
Thursday 24th November (7.30pm)  

7 tickets left @ $84.90 each

Matilda


Saturday 1st April (matinee)


17 tickets @ $110 each 



Thursday 20th April (7.30pm)


103 tickets @ $99 each



Thursday 30th March (7.30pm) 


3 tickets left @ $99 each 


Singing In The Rain 
still to be booked Dec 29th to Jan 29th 

20 tickets @ $85.95 each
Superfins Point Walter Camp
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Just a reminder that out this year’s camp at Point Walter will be taking place from Friday 28 – Sunday 30th October. An Expression of Interest form will be sent out to all swimmers at the end of August, and must be returned to a Committee Member by the end of September.

  
[image: image7.jpg]


                                              

Important information on Challenge Change Rooms – PLEASE READ CAREFULLY!

	Update on aquatics at HBF Stadium

	 

	As part of our commitment to product quality and service delivery, from Monday 29 August Venues West will be commencing works to the male, female and family change rooms within the wet-corridor (near the indoor 50m pool) at HBF Stadium.

The works are expected to be completed by the end of November.


As such, temporary change areas comprising of toilets, sinks and showers will be placed outside, which is to the north of the pool hall (near the water polo pool).


These change areas can be accessed across the bridge (under the large screen) or down the main stairs and across the west end of pool deck (under the large screen).

Patrons and aquatic group members requiring disability access or an open space change area can use the two disabled toilets to the left of the pool (near the first aid room) or use the outdoor 8 lane change rooms by accessing the 50m pool deck.

 

There will be no dedicated family change rooms during the refurbishment and it is likely there will be some construction noise.

 

There will be signage inside the venue alerting you to access points.

 

We understand this may cause short term inconvenience to some patrons and aquatic group members however, these upgrades to the venue are all positive steps towards improving our facilities and enhancing the customer experience going forward.

 

Note: Due to the limited facilities available during this time, where possible we encourage you to shower and change at home or use the outdoor 8 lane change rooms.

 

We appreciate your understanding and patience.

 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact our Communications Manager Emma Neal emma.neal@venueswest.wa.gov.au or phone 9441 8336
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 Committee Meeting        

The next Meeting will be held Wednesday 14th September @ 7.15pm.
SUPERFINS NEWS


AUGUST 2016








